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    Janet Hurst, Clark County Treasurer wants to inform taxpayers and businesses if they
haven’t paid their taxes they will be receiving delinquent letters in the mail within the next two
weeks.  Property, Personal and Mobile Home taxes were due on November 10, 2009.  
      The Treasurer also wants to make taxpayers and businesses aware that these
delinquencies could make your properties eligible for Tax Sale.  
      Treasurer encourages them to send payment by mail with the remittance in the envelope
provided or you can pay by credit card through our vendor Point and Pay who charges a 2.95%
convenience fee by going to www.co.clark.in.us/treasurer. 
      The hours of the Office are 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, closed for lunch
12 to 1 p.m. 
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